
5th September 2024  

Dear Parent and carers  

Re Class Assemblies  

This academic year we will be inviting you into school to watch your child’s class assembly. As there 

are 20 classes they are spread across the year. We will no longer film the assemblies and send them 

out.  

The first assemblies will be 2M and 4B as they have a harvest theme. A Dojo/ letter will follow with a 

date.  

Protocols for parent assemblies are   

 held at 9am so its easier for you to request time off from work 

 EYFS, YR1 and 2 you will be able to wait next to the rainbow steps/ YR3-6 please wait by the 

main office and queue next to little fish pond.  

 Once the children are in the hall we will invite you in 

 we let you know about 2 weeks before the assembly   

 last approx. 20-30 mins  

 no mobile phones to be used throughout the assembly  

 you can see your child for 5 mins at the end before leaving   

 2 adults only per child / adults only  

 

Regards Mrs Sankey  

 

 


